
10/13/2022 

A Message from Mayor Annette Iafallo – Thank You Miller’s Collision & 
Auto! 

On behalf of the City of Lackawanna, I would like to extend a heartfelt 
‘thank you’ to Dennis Miller and the Miller’s Collision & Auto Inc. team 
for their recent generosity benefitting the Lackawanna Fire Department. 

As part of a public safety grant obtained through the office of NYS 
Sen. Timothy Kennedy, the LFD was able to purchase ‘jaws of life’ 
extrication equipment. 

Miller’s graciously provided our firefighters with access to their 
business property and donated four ‘practice’ vehicles for training 
purposes – allowing each fire platoon an opportunity to gain valuable 
live training with the jaws tool and current extrication techniques. 

Dennis and his team truly went above and beyond to help our 
firefighters – and we are so grateful to have Miller’s Collision & Auto as 
long-standing and valued members of our Lackawanna business 
community! 

Way to go Dennis and team!! 

Annette 

 



 


